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Subject: Cowan application for a reconsideration of the fencing 
conditions on the proposed grazing concession granted on 10 February 
2020 - second decision 

1.0 Purpose 

1.1 To seek your decision on whether to grant or decline Mr Cowan's application 
for a reconsideration of the fencing conditions on the true right of the Haast 
river. 

2.0 Context 

2.1 On 10 February 2020, Dr Kay Booth acting under delegation granted Mr 
Cowan's application for a grazing concession in the Haast Valley subject to 
fencing conditions on both the true left and true right banks of the Haast river. 
The term granted was until October 2023 to align with the expiry of other 
concessions Mr Cowan holds in the Haast valley. The decision letter is 
attached as Appendix 1. 

2.2 The fencing conditions are set out below for ease of reference. 

Fencing 

63919-GRA 

The Concessionaire must at its cost ensure that stock is 
adequately contained within the land. 

For clarity, this shall include the construction of a fence 
along the true left boundary of the land to ensure that stock 
is not able to enter the adjoining National Park and 
appropriate fencing on the true right of the river 

The initial location and works to establish these fences shall 
not occur until the design, location and methodology of 
fencing has been agreed with the Operations Manager, 
South Westland. This will involve a site visit. 

Any further approvals required for works undertaken 
outside of the land shall be obtained prior to this work 
commencing. 
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